
 

 

 
Team Rushden - United we stand, divided we fall  

Dear Parent / Carer  

At the end of another busy week at Rushden Academy, I 

am reflecting on what a privilege it is to lead such an 

incredible school. Every day, without fail, something special 

happens which reminds me what an incredible community 

we serve and our students never cease to amaze me.  

Mr Firth led the assemblies this week which shared the themes from 

national anti-bullying week. The main message was to make noise about 

bullying and to speak up about the topic. Students were reminded of the 

different ways they can report incidents to make it as easy as possible for 

anyone who has witnessed or experienced any form of bullying. Mr Firth 

then went on to talk about the launch of our new rewards room which 

students can buy access to with the Team Rushden Points that they have 

earned so far. Students were really excited by this opportunity and 

thoroughly enjoyed their first visits to the room to play pool, ping pong or 

the Xbox! 

Year 11 students have been undertaking their mock examinations and it 

has made me incredibly proud to see how seriously the students have 

conducted themselves thus far. It is a really important opportunity to test 

their knowledge and skills to identify areas for development between now 

and the mock examinations in March. The examinations will continue into 

next week and detailed feedback will be shared with you all about your 

child’s performance once the papers have all been marked. 

In geography lessons, Key Stage 3 students were given the opportunity to 

draw Rushden flags as part of the UK Polar Network’s initiative and, 

remarkably, pictures were shared this week of one student's drawing 

which has made it all the way to Antarctica which is genuinely incredible to 

see!  
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The Social Action Squad were out in force again and it was Squad Elf’s turn this week to 

continue the good partnership work with Serve. They attended care homes for the elderly, 

played bingo with them and other games. The work of our Social Action Squad continues to 

raise the profile of our students in the community and is really important work which I am 

fiercely passionate about. The students in the squad always do us proud and I look forward to 

seeing this work continue to grow and develop.   

Finally, please can I just reiterate the points I sent to all parents and carers around safety in 

the car park as unfortunately a small minority of people are still parking in the driveway and 

around the roundabout which is causing issues. If you are collecting your child, please park in 

the empty spaces at the rear of the car park. 

Have a long and restful weekend, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr B Baines 

Principal 

Message From the Principal Continued... 

It has come to our attention that students may be using a new feature on WhatsApp 

called Chat Lock. 

This feature means that the user can hide chats behind a lock which can only be opened 

using the device password or biometric information such as fingerprint or face ID.  There are 

plans for this to be updated in the future so that it can be locked with a different password to 

the device password. 

There is very little information for parents at present but the following is the information 

released by Meta - WhatsApp's parent company which will at least give you some guidance 

on what to look for. 

https://about.fb.com/news/2023/05/whatsapp-chat-lock/ 

As always - one of the best ways to keep your child safest online is to maintain regular open 

conversations about their online lives.  Internet Matters is an excellent source of further advice 

and guidance for parents by age and by app and can be found here. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/ 

Online Safety Briefing 

https://about.fb.com/news/2023/05/whatsapp-chat-lock/
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/
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We are incredibly proud to share that our 

Area Director from Tove Learning Trust and 

Previous Rushden Academy Principal Mrs 

Burton was a nominee for Headteacher of 

the Year at last week's Northamptonshire 

Education Awards! 

Under the five years of Mrs Burton’s 

leadership our Academy went from strength 

to strength through the implementation of a 

broad curriculum to help students make 

excellent progress in their #TeamRushden 

journey. As well as successfully gaining a 

Good Ofsted rating. 

"To be recognised, nominated and shortlisted as a 

finalist for Headteacher of the Year award was a 

tremendous achievement.  Without Team Rushden 

(staff & pupils), the support and challenge from the 

governors and the belief and dedication from Tove 

Learning Trust this would never have been realised. 

Rushden Academy is going from strength to strength 

and this is because of the team's hard work and 

determination to be the best they can be. The local 

community championed the school and with the strong 

backing from Tove Learning Trust it was inevitable that 

Rushden Academy would be the great success it is 

today." - Mrs Burton 

Congratulations on your well deserved recognition! 

 

Jane Burton Nominated for Headteacher of the Year 
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Rushden Academy Library will be 

hosting a Scholastic Book Fair 

between Wednesday 22nd - Monday 

27th November.  

There will be a variety of teenage 

books for students to purchase at a 

range of prices. If you would like to 

have a sneak peak at the books 

which should be here, please follow 

this link. You will be able to see the 

cover, blurb and cost of the book. 

We've had a look and there are 

some fabulous titles on there, which 

I'm sure will be popular with our 

students. 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/

bookcases/tt 

Your child can pay for anything they 

want to buy in a few ways. You can 

use the QR code below. When you 

scan it and follow the link you will be 

able to put an amount of money on 

the account, which we will be able to 

see. Your child can then come into 

the book fair and we can check their 

name and see how much they are 

allowed to spend. 

You can also buy gift vouchers from 

the website, for set amounts, which 

you can send your child in with. 

Alternatively, you can send your child 

in with cash as payment and we will 

accept this too. 

It will be great to see a good up-take 

of students at the fair, enjoying and 

looking through the books, so please 

do promote it to your child. 

Thank you, 

Ms N Raven 

Librarian  

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 22nd - Monday 27th November 2023 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases/tt
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases/tt
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This is the term when Year 13 students are beginning to plan their post 18 pathways and 

applying to university. 

Each week we will give you an update on who has completed their application alongside any 

offers or interviews they have received. 

6th Form UCAS Update 

Name Date sent First Choice Course Offer/interview? 

Lucy 25.09.23 Imperial College, London Medicine  

Cody 3.10.23 University of Lincoln Law for Business conditional offers 

Jay 9.10.23 Nottingham Trent University Primary Education  conditional offers 

Ruby 12.10.23 Sheffield Hallam University Fine Art conditional offers 

Andreea 16.10.23 De Montfort University, 

Leicester 

Pharmacy  interview 

Jakub 19.10.13 University of Bath Maths & Physics conditional offers 

Laura 2.11.23 De Montfort University Psychology Conditional offers 

Sam 6.11.23 University of Southampton Biomedical 

engineering with 

integrated masters 

Conditional offer 

Tilly 8.11.23 De Montfort University, 

Leicester 

Forensic science Unconditional 

offer 

Alicia 16.11.23 University of Bedfordshire Early years  

Josh 16.11.23 De Montfort University, Pharmacy   

Jorja 16.11.23 De Montfort University, Interior Design   
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Members of Squad Elf spent an afternoon at Serve Day Centre this 

week. They played bingo (and won most of the prizes!), played snakes 

and ladders and helped with some art work. Thank you to the Serve 

Day Centre for welcoming us back and letting us join in 

#TeamRushden #SocialActionSquad #Ethos #GraceFoundation 

#ServeDayCentre  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rushden Academy's Social Action Squad's (SAS) are always looking for opportunities to help 

within the community. If you know of anywhere we could help or support please let us know. 

We are looking for one off opportunities, short term commitments and long term projects.  

To contact the Social Action Squad, email socialactionsquad@rushden-academy.net. 

Rushden Academy SAS 

8 8 

mailto:socialactionsquad@rushden-academy.net
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Please remind your child to check in reception if they have lost anything. We have a selection 

of items that need to be claimed. 

We also have some cake tins left over from the MacMillan Bake Off. 

Any items left unclaimed for 6 weeks are donated to our internal uniform stores or local charity 

shops.  

Lost Property 



 

 

For any students that are interested in taking up instrument lessons this term - 

please get in touch with Mrs Ede! We currently offer string, piano, guitar, drum and 

singing lessons but if you are interested in other instrument please let us know and 

we will try and source the provision! 

j.ede@rushden-academy.net 

11 11 

Drama: 

Year 8 have been doing some excellent work on their PR1 assessment this week. They have 

been looking at a battle scene from the play Sparkleshark. The students have been focussing 

on their physicality and their ability to convey a convincing slow motion part of the scene. Year 

8 have been really enjoying this type of performance and we look forward to the assessments 

next week.  

 

Dance: 

Year 7 has been Dancing through the Decades. This week students have been exploring the 

social movements that evolved many dance actions in the 1960’s. Great enthusiasm has been 

shown by all students as they embrace the movements of The Swim, The Monkey and The 

Twist!  

 

Music: 

Our year 10’s are working consistently hard on their component 1 this term and the finish line 

is very close now!  

Year 8 have been exploring scenes from films such as Star Wars, Jurassic Park, Harry Potter 

and Mission Impossible to create backing tracks for key scenes.  

Also, our year 7’s have been using their Djembe skills to develop their own rhythms 

individually this week.  

Our year 9’s are continuously working hard on their compositions towards their PR1 

assessment, we can’t wait to hear them!  

 

High School Musical Jr: 

The cast have been working on getting the opening of the play blocked and in time with the 

music.  

The brainiacs, basketball jocks, cheerleaders and rebels have all received their direction and 

have worked hard on characterisation to ensure the cliques are well represented.  

The Troy and Gabriella introduction has been blocked and we are close to directing the first 

number.  

As always, the cast have practised We’re All In This Together and the dancing is coming 

along very well. Go Wildcats!  

Performing Arts Update 

mailto:j.ede@rushden-academy.net
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Performing Arts Update 
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Year 11 Mock Timetable - November 2023 
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January TENC BTEC Exam Timetable 



 

 

Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Go4Schools is the online system that Rushden Academy uses to track student attendance, 

student progress and student behaviour.  

Students and parents can access this at home to keep up to date, by checking timetables and 

behaviour events. Student progress reports will be published through Go4Schools 3 times a 

year.  

Please follow the instructions below to access Go4Schools. 

Student access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools student access page (on the top right of the Go4Schools home 

page) 

 Type in your school email address in the first time user box (your computer login in 

followed by @Rushden-academy.net) 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

 

Parental access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools parent access page 

 Enter your email address (the one Rushden Academy contacts you on) in the first time 

user box 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

If you haven’t received an email in 5 minutes, please double check you have your email typed 

in correctly and ask them to send the password again. If you have any problems accessing 

Go4Schools do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

 

You also have access to the Go4Schools app that can be downloaded from the Apple Store or 

Google Play. 

Mr P Bocking 

Assistant Principal 

How to Access Go4Schools 



 

 

Are You Eligible for Free School Meals? 

If you are in receipt of any of the following, your child may be eligible for free school meals. 

• Income Support 

• Income based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Income related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit, with no element of Working Tax Credit, and a household income below 
£16,190 (as assessed by HM Revenue and Customs) 

• Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit 

• Universal Credit - income dependant 

You can check your eligibility and apply for free school meals through Northampton County 
Council by clicking here. 

22 22 

Rushden Academy has a proven track 

record in successfully supporting trainee 

teachers on programmes leading to QTS. 

Many of our staff, past and present, have 

been trained at the school and an even 

larger number have completed main 

placements and second placements here 

before securing teaching jobs elsewhere. 

As a school with a strong and successful 

record for training new teachers to the profession, Rushden Academy works closely with 

School Centered Initial Teacher Training (SCITT) providers to provide fully supported and 

mentored school placements on a variety of routes. 

If you are interested in a new career or are looking for more information about routes into 

teaching, then please contact Gail Brainwood, Assistant Principal on 01933 350391 or by 

email: g.brainwood@Rushden-academy.net  

Are you looking for a career change? Are you interested in 
training to teach? 

https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals___NNC
mailto:g.brainwood@rushden-academy.net
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